
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and Article 14 of the 2000 Town Meeting, the Auburn 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 8, 2016 
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the acceptance and expenditure of the following 
unanticipated revenues: 
 

 Receipt of $49,799.12 from the unanticipated sale of three properties 
taken by Tax Collector Deeds in 2015, and to authorize the expenditure of 
$23,500 from these funds for the expanded parking lot and design & 
permitting of a connecting walkway at Eddows Recreational Fields.   

 
 
Immediately following the public hearing on the above item, the Auburn Board of 
Selectmen will hold a public hearing pursuant to RSA 31:19-a and Article 7 of the 
2016 Town Meeting for the purpose of receiving public comment concerning the 
withdrawal and expenditure of: 
  

 $12,899.90 from the Accrued Benefits Expendable Trust for the total cost 
of accrued benefits paid out to two Town employees who retired in 2016. 
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